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ATTACHMENT C



 
 

To: Mayor and Council 

c/o Victoria City Hall, #1 Centennial Square, Victoria, BC V8W 1P6  

From:  Cook Street Village Business Association 

Re: 1075 Pendergast Street rezoning 

 

 

Date: May 17, 2023 

 

 

Dear Mayor Alto and Council Members,  

 

I am writing to inform you that the CSVBA unanimously supports the land use rezoning change 

for the property at 1075 Pendergast Street and 320 Cook Street from temporary to permanent. 

Jawl Properties are respected landlords, and we appreciate their stature within the community as 

investors for the long term. With no changes to the existing use, we see little need for any 

discussion beyond it’s approval.   

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Glenn Barlow, President 

Cook Street Village Business Association  
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